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CONSERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40) you are hereby notified of a public
hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday August 14, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., to
review a Notice of Intent as follows:

Submitted By: Beaver Tree Works / Gary Loranger

Property Owner: Gary Loranger

Represented By: Gregory Drake / Outback Engineering Inc.

Scope of Work: Septic system upgrade, removal of trees and shed

1 Hilltop Park, East Freetown
Location: Map 227, Lot 100

Due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, this meeting will be hybrid, at the Police Station Community
Room, and over zoom. See meeting notice to be posted by August 10, 2023 for zoom instructions.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation thereto.

Charles Sullivan, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



